
If your child attends Primary  
School, they are eligible for the  
Influenza Immunisation.

Flu is an unpleasant illness and can  
sometimes cause serious complications. 

The immunisation is given as a simple spray up the nose.  
It is painless and very quick, and side effects are uncommon.

This year we have introduced an online consent 
form which should take no more than 10 minutes  
to complete. If you have not already completed  
this, follow the online instructions at:  
www.nelincs.gov.uk/schools-immunisation-consent
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If you have any questions email 
SchoolNursingAdvice@nelincs.gov.uk  
or call on 01472 323660
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